
Saturday, September 14, 2024
10:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m. 

6700 8th Street, Rio Linda, CA 95673

Northern California
Department Workshop

Donuts and coffee will be served at 9:00am

Join us for Lunch!
Sub Sandwiches, Pasta Salad, and Chips

    
RSVP No later than Sept 7th

Lunch $10 at door or mail payment to:
Kathy Shermer, 1019 E Street, Rio Linda, CA 95673

Co-Chairman:
Jennifer Turner (916) 517-8486
Suzanne Winters (916) 768-6679

American Legion Auxiliary

Haggin Grant Post 521

Haggin Grant Post 521 is located 20
minutes from the Sacramento
International Airport.

Hotels conveniently located off I-5
and Del Paso Blvd.

Note: Date haschanged! 


